
 
 

 

Noelani	Alum!!!	
 

It’s a Gecko Reunion!! 
Did you know this is Craft	Fair’s	30th	Anniversary?  Do you remember 

the first time you went and how much fun it was? 
We are calling all former Noelani Alum and their relatives that are Alum 

by proxy to start a yearly tradition of meeting at Craft Fair to catch up 
with old friends and to help the PTA fundraise to provide the next 

generation of Geckos with music & PE teachers.   
 

Come shop, celebrate, buy some newly released Noelani swag items and 
maybe volunteer for a shift or two with all your fellow Geckos.  The 
reunion is a much overdue tradition that is starting this anniversary 

year! Please join us Saturday, November 9th from 8am-2 pm 
sign up to volunteer at: 
Volunteers: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508094CABA7283-20194 
  
Donations:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508094caba7283-20193 

 
 

 


